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Considerations for Pius X Engraved Bricks 

Orders for engraved bricks will be processed and placed in accordance with Pius X construction timelines. 

Brick locations, colors, and design options are determined by the Pius X design team. Requests for brick 

engraving will be reviewed and approved by Pius X Foundation staff prior to installation.  

An engraved brick offers a unique opportunity to create a lasting tribute at Pius X. Please follow these guidelines 

when requesting the wording you wish to engrave on your brick: 

• Wording may include a positive message in support of the school, community members, and our Vision 

to Restore All Things in Christ. Acceptable examples include phrases such as “Go Bolts!” 

“Congratulations Jenny Smith, Class of 2022” or “Donated by the family and friends of John Doe.” 

(Tribute wording such as “in honor of” or “in memory of,” etc. is not accepted.) 

• Alumni may include your class year, and please use name at time of attending Pius X, e.g. Sally (Jones) 

Smith, Class of 2020. 

• Other dates may be included to recognize championships, hall of fame year, or graduation year (e.g. 

“John Doe inducted into 2022 Athletic Hall of Fame”), but no other dates will be accepted (e.g. birth, 

death, anniversary, baptism, years of teaching service, etc.).  

• Bricks will not be repaired or replaced for the purpose of updating dates. 

• If a brick is purchased as a gift for another person or family, it is the donor’s responsibility to notify the 

honoree(s). Pius X Foundation will approve brick messages submitted by a donor with the understanding 

that honorees have been notified in advance. 

Engraving is covered by a Limited Lifetime Warranty for repair or replacement. Brick repair or replacement 

beyond this warranty may be requested at the donor’s expense with Pius X Chief Administrative Officer approval 

in accordance with school maintenance timelines. 

If at any time circumstances change so that the continued use of the name or message on an engraved brick 

may compromise the public’s trust, the Pius X Chief Administrative Officer will consult with the Pius X 

Foundation Board of Directors and reserves the right to remove any engraving that would not reflect positively 

on Pius X or would conflict with the School’s or the Foundation’s purpose or mission. 

Pius X Foundation and Pius X High School are a 501(c)(3) organizations. Your gift is tax deductible to the fullest 

extent allowed by the law.  

 

https://www.brickmarkers.com/faq/13-type-warranty-guarantee-provided/

